MIAMI POLICE DEPARTMENT

NEWS RELEASE

Public Information Office, 400 NW 2 Ave., Room 220, Miami, Florida 33128
(305) 603-6420

Date: August 21,2009

Subject: 2009 BACK TO SCHOOL COMMUNITY CELEBRATION.

On Saturday, August 22, 2009 the Miami Police Department’s North District, along with a host
of supporters, volunteers and sponsors will host a back to school safety day. The event is
designed to make students safety conscious and will be given advice on how not to be a victim.
There will be a host of entertainment and public speakers. There will also be a school supplies
give away to those in need.

The event will start at 12:30 at the North District Sub-Station. The Model City Net Office
(located at 1000 NW 62 street) will register participants for items to be given away. Pre-
registration will begin at 11 am. We are asking residents to come out and show support for our
children and to speak out against violence. Join us in a short walk from the North District Sub-
Station located at 1000 NW 62 street to Liberty Square Public Housing complex located at 14™
avenue and NW 64 street.

We are looking forward to seeing you there. Get involved in the community. Support the police.
Be a friend and a good neighbor.
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